
March 6, 2020 

 

Good Evening Weston, 

This Evening Governor Lamont held a news briefing to update Connecticut that an employee of 
Nuvance Health, who works at both Norwalk and Danbury Hospital has tested positive for COVID-
19. The said employee is a resident of New York and is currently self-isolating at her residence. We 
are keenly aware of this case, as well as developing conditions within Connecticut and our 
community. At this time we reiterate that there is no need for panic and we urge everyone to follow 
the precautions and self-protective measures we issued earlier today. Our efforts are dedicated to 
providing the highest level of safety and security possible to our community. In the spirit of complete 
transparency, we will communicate openly and as frequently as required with you. Thank you all for 
your support and cooperation! 

 
 
Thanks! 
 
Joseph Miceli 
Sergeant 
Weston Police Department 
Technical Investigation Unit - SW CT 
P. 203.222.2626 
 


